
 
 
 

E D M O N T O N    P U B L I C    S C H O O L S 
 
June 15, 2010 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Delegation re Victoria School Arts Annex 
 

INFORMATION 
 
Ms Joan Wyatt and Ms Hayley MacDonald, students from Victoria School, have 
requested the opportunity to address the Board to request the possibility of saving 
Victoria School's Arts Annex. 
 
Their main topics are: 
 
• What the Annex means to students at the school; and  
• Alternate solutions should the Provincial Government choose not to support funding 

the refurbishment. 
 
Arrangements have been made for Ms Wyatt and Ms MacDonald to make their 
presentation at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, June 15, 2010. 
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